GUEST SPEAKERS

Representatives from the Day Building as well as city planners have been invited to speak on the proposed Oasis Project planned for the block bounded by Cathcart, Robinson, Summerlin and Ridgewood.

TREASURER'S REPORT

We currently have \$3,126.46 in our treasury.

On April 17, we had a very successful block party. It was wonderful to have so many neighbors attend. We are a real community! The cost of the block party was \$1,505.46.

LAKE EOLA HEIGHTS HISTORIC NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION 2010 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

2010 MEMBERSHII ATTEICATION
Name(s)
Address
Phone
E-mail
List any committees you are interested in (Garden of Month, Holiday Decorations, Traffic, School Liaison, Roundabout Maintenance) or comments/suggestions.
Annual dues are \$15 per household

Annual dues are \$15 per household
Please make checks payable to LEHHNA
Dues may be submitted at meetings or mailed to:
LEHHNA c/o Diane Martens
229 E. Amelia St.
Orlando, FL 32801-1303

SIGNS OF THE TIMES

By Raymond Cox

LEHHNA has turned 25 and you may have noticed the "birthday" signs on a few gateway plaque lampposts celebrating our Silver Jubilee. At the first quarter general membership meeting, a budget was set for four banners. After meeting with city officials, it was learned that banners are permitted only under very strict guidelines and they recommended a metal sign. This suggestion resulted in the signs attached to the gateway lamp posts at Summerlin and both Robinson and Hillcrest, Livingston and both Mills and Highland and Amelia at both Ruth and Mills, a net increase of 2 signs at a slight savings

Six of the 13 gateway lampposts are now dressed, leaving seven available for posting. We are soliciting sponsors a sign at our cost, \$50, in exchange for receiving the sign at year's end. Three of the seven locations already have been pledged. If you are interested, contact Diane Martens at dmartens 1@cfl.rr.com or bring a check to the up-coming general membership meeting on May 13.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Continued from page 1

webmaster as well as e-mail support when we need to get the word out quickly.

Now Facebook forward to Dave Grobleski, neighbor, friend and social media giant! Dave will be speaking to us at the next meeting on the value of social networking. He has already set up a Facebook page, "Eola Heights," for us to engage with now. If you have access to a computer, join Facebook and check it out. Come to the meeting and learn how we can go further into the future with our message. Discover how you and your friends can let more learn about LEHHNA and what we are up to.

See you at the meeting!

THANKS TO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD

Continued from page 1

center, such as no drinking or drug use, and if these established guidelines are ignored evictions may occur.

Individual and group counseling, parent support groups and children's support groups are scheduled on a regular basis at the WRCC. Victim advocates are on site to assist victims of domestic violence with safety plans and crisis counseling as well as emergency housing that is in addition to the transitional housing program. Through continuous guidance, support and strength building, the residents at the WRCC gain confidence in themselves and their abilities to live independently and productively.

Thank you again, neighbors, and if you would like to help some more call me at 407-841-8831 and I'll be happy to share the WRCC's wish list with you.